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The 24th of October this year will be a bit more than the celebration of Diwali. For all 
non-provisional taxpayers this is the end of the tax season. 
 
As a Trustee of a Trust – either a Vesting Trust or a Discretionary Trust where all the 
taxable income has been distributed to the beneficiary – life will be different in 2022. 
 
These Trusts are NOT provisional taxpayers and as such the 24 October end to filing 
season is most relevant. 
 
And just to round off the changes – it is highly likely that from next year Trusts will 
need to file a return of the beneficiary distributions as a third party so that these can 
be uploaded and prepopulated on the beneficiary tax returns at the start of the filing 
season in July. 
 
The consequences of non-compliance will be the monthly admin penalty issued by 
SARS and the cost of compliance will be higher tax fees being payable to tax 
practitioners who assist with the returns. 
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Contact us: 
Should you have any queries on these matters, please contact your PKF relationship 
partner or firm. 
 
PKF Cape Town 
PKF Constantia Valley Cape Town 
PKF Durban 
PKF George 
PKF Octagon Johannesburg 

PKF Port Elizabeth 
PKF Pretoria 
PKF VGA (East Rand) 
PKF Welkom 

 
 
Disclaimer: 
The information provided herein may not be construed as legal and/or tax advice. Professional advice should be 
sought with reference to specific background facts before any action is taken based on the information contained 
herein. We hereby disclaim any responsibility should any person act upon the contents of this publication without 
due consultation. 
 
PKF South Africa Inc. member of PKF International. PKF South Africa Inc. is a member firm of the PKF 
International Limited family of legally independent firms and does not accept any responsibility or liability for the 
actions or inactions of any individual member or correspondent firm or firms. 
"PKF" and the PKF logo are registered trademarks used by PKF International and member firms of the PKF 
International Network. They may not be used by anyone other than a duly licenced member firm of the Network. 
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